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Dear Commissioner, 
 
ANNUAL REPORT 
 
Thank you for attending this morning’s meeting of the Cheshire Police and Crime 
Panel and for presenting your draft annual report. 
 
I can confirm that the Panel made no formal recommendations in relation to the 
annual report. The Panel congratulate you on the production of an interesting and 
informative document. As you will recall, a number of detailed comments were made 
which may assist your communications team with the production of annual reports in 
the future. 
 
Yours sincerely. 

 

Evan Morris 
 
Evan Morris MBE 
Chair, Cheshire Police and Crime Panel 


